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Abstract 
In April 2006 the Norwegian government launched a White paper on a new, integrated 
management plan for the Norwegian part of the Barents Sea This paper is currently debated in 
parliament, and will for the basis for an integrated and ecosystem-based management plan of 
the area.  The plan proposes an ecologically viable balance between the use of marine 
resources (renewable and non-renewable) and the need for safeguarding the production 
potential and health state of the marine ecosystem.  




